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Dear Applicant,
On behalf of the governing board, the staff and pupils of the Wyche, may I thank you for your interest in this opportunity at our delightful school.
The Wyche is a lovely place to work, and we strive to realise our vision that by living and learning together through our Christian values of Safety, Trust, Respect, Inspiration, Value and Engagement, with God’s help, we will support each other to “soar”, lifting hearts and broadening horizons, so that by giving our best today, the world may be better tomorrow.
Do please come for a tour and we look forward to receiving your application, should you choose to make one.
Best wishes

[bookmark: _GoBack]Stephen Murphy
Headteacher
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“They will soar on wings like eagles.” Isaiah 40:31
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